
Dear Representatives, 
 
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 
housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
 
As a former URI student and past professional in Student Life, securing safe and affordable off-campus 
housing is something we need MORE of, not less.  
 
Sincerely, 
Allyn Pazienza 
170 Rollingwood Drive  
North Kingstown, RI 02852 
 


